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Comments: | am concerned how the proposed changes to permitting cabins will harm the intended wilderness
values of these areas. | encourage the USFS to continue with the original intent and continue to permit cabins to
the original owner, and then to terminate the permit when that person dies. These cabins were never intended to
be permanent structures and should be managed with an end-date in mind.

The permits should not continue in perpetuity. | encourage you to phase out the ANILCA cabins and let the
cabins decay or be removed. Allowing the cabins to be used in perpetuity would be contrary to the original intent
and would go against ANILCA and the Wilderness Act.



